
 

April 29, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 

Chairwoman 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives  

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger,  

I am requesting funding for Redmond Central Connector III (RCC 3) in fiscal year 2023.  

The entity to receive funding for this project is City of Redmond located at 15670 NE 85th St, 

Redmond, WA 98052. 

The funding would be used to directly connect four cities by finishing the final segment on the 

east spur of Eastrail – converting a former rail corridor to a comfortable pedestrian and bicycle 

trail that can be enjoyed by residents of all ages and from many different communities for years 

to come. 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely,  

 

 

________________________________   

Suzan K. DelBene      

Member of Congress  

 


